
 

April 25, 2024 

 

Received the 2023 “Green Flag Award” from the Port of Long Beach, U.S.A. 

 

Eastern Car Liner, Ltd. has received an award from the Port Authority of Long Beach as a vessel operator that has 

achieved 100% implementation of slower navigation within the Port of Long Beach coastal area in the year 2023. 

 

The port has implemented the Green Flag Program to reduce greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions, including carbon 

dioxide and nitrogen oxides, by limiting the speed of vessels to 12 knots or less within 40 nautical miles of the same 

port, with the aim of protecting the environment. 

 

Every year, the port recognizes vessel operators who have achieved a high compliance rate with the program.     

In 2023, our vessels achieved a 100% compliance rate for port calls in the same area. 

 

In the spirit of our environmental vision, we remain committed to striving for harmony between our business 

operations and activities to preserve the global and marine environment, thereby contributing to the progress toward 

a sustainable society. 

 

 


